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DATE OF LOG ENTRY: March 8, 2001

LOCATION: CPSC Headquarters, Commissioner Gall's office

CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Dennis B. Wilson, Special Assistant (Legal) to
Commissioner Gall

NON-CPSC ATTENDEE(S): Carl Blechschmidt, Ver Halen & Associates

SUMMARY OF MEETING: Mr. Blechschmidt asked the status of the staff briefing
package on the baby bath seat issue and the basis for the petition. Mr. Wilson
said that the bath seat package was expected in a couple of weeks and that the
petition was based on a study by Dr. Clay Mann of the University of Utah that

purported to show that people engaged in riskier behavior in the presence of a
bath seat than in the absence of a bath seat.





